
 

 

WQ.310/2022 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 28th NOVEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 5th DECEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise whether she is considering publishing gender pay gap reporting for each 

Government Department; and, if not, why not?” 

 
 

Answer 

 

The States Employment Board will publish the gender pay gap for each department as part of the Annual 

Report of the States Employment Board.  

 

 


